
 

 

 

 

      

● We have planned to have our Family Picnic August 10th, Please bring a dish to pass.
Club members are encouraged to get involved to make our 75th Celebration a huge
success. We need a head count for this event. Contact Eric Jantzi or Craig w info.

● Camping is open for the season.  Thanks to Dave G, and Craig  for setting the tone
● for another great season of camping. These guys do a lot of work on our grounds for the 

daily upkeep, that is needed for all to enjoy.  I have already enjoyed some time at the 
camping area this past Memorial Day. Great way to meet our membership.

● We  need to continue to drive our club  membership, please sponsor any interested
candidates, applications are available at the club house.

● All club members Friday night work schedule is on web 
please check see when its your night, and if you can't make it, let Craig know, so we 
can find a replacement

● We are still seeking any club members interested to host fund raising event, raffle .etc.
Funds will be put toward the completion of our pole barn. Still much to do. 

● Donate some time to the club, there is much to do to keep our grounds and building  
 looking well. Contact your committee chairs to see how you can help.

● If you use the rifle range remember No semi/auto high caliper repetitive shooting 
Please follow the rules. Make sure you sign in at the club house and the rifle range.
10 Years Ago Fun Facts. 

● Glen-Coe started discussion to build a pole barn
● We built our new out house by Picnic Area.
● We started Friday night shoots over the summer months
● New members were Jeff Becker,John Phieffer.
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 Glen-Coe Conservation Society Inc. was incorporated February 14th 1949 signed by Carl
Jung ,George Schaller, John Lux, Daniel Stojanovic, Bert Comstock. Thanks to these members 
and many many others, Glen-Coe exists today. This is truly is a year of celebration 

 Thanks to All members who've helped with our Friday night trap
 shoot. Our shoots help with our finances. There is always plenty of upkeep needed. We are 
looking for members to help with weed control contact myself or Dave Grace for information.

 It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events
therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these
issues and help with solutions.

 Come up to the club  it is a great way to meet other members. Also please consider donating
 time to any and all events.  Meeting is the last Tuesday of every month 7:30pm start.

Hope to see you all there

GC President
Craig

    

  
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
  
 

 

  

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Board member

Or one of the 
other Officers. 

 Have any Fun Facts or News for Our Club News Letter  or If you would like to have 
this News Letter e-mailed to you . E-mail louschutze@Yahoo.com. 
Contact Craig T for your updates to our Web page .Google Glencoeconservation.com

6/24 updated 
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